Dear Families,

I knew I would be a teacher after my first week of first grade. I never swayed from this goal, except for a brief moment when I thought I might be a police officer. (When you get to know me, you will know why this was a BRIEF moment.) I am so happy to teach your students Technology. It is so exciting to think about where technology will lead today’s fifth graders in adulthood. I believe the safe and thoughtful use of technology is a vital component to educating our youth. Creative implementation and development of technology is surely critical to success in the global community. At Spring Lake Public Schools, we are educating our kids for global citizenship. I am so honored to be part of such an amazing school district, full of outstanding partners in education for my second year.

I grew up in Canton Michigan and graduated from Northville High School. I received my Bachelors of Fine Art and completed the teacher certification program at Eastern Michigan University. I received my Masters of Teaching in Curriculum Development from Lesley University. This is my fourteenth year teaching and it continues to be my dream job. I teach art at Jeffers Elementary and Fifth Grade Technology at the Intermediate School. I previously taught in Portland Oregon and more recently at West Michigan Academy of Arts and Academics.

My website, cioncatech.weebly.com is the best way for you to stay informed about what your students are learning in technology class. My goals for this class are to:

1. Learn the safe use of technology. 

2. Develop positive digital citizens.

3. Give students practical ways to use technology in daily life.

4. Introduce students to creative ways to retrieve and communicate information via technology.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Stephanie Cionca, Visual Art Teacher at Jeffers Elementary & Fifth Grade Technology Teacher

Email: scionca@springlakeschools.org
Website: http://cioncatech.weebly.com/
Phone: 616-846-5503 extension 4247

